
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren CSSp                   (Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers)                 Mobile no. 079 6430 2577 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £160.00 Loose Plate Bakewell: £35.20 Hassop: £43.10 Total £238.30 
Gift Recent Aided Donations are £200.00 and £25.00. Many thanks for these! 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 
 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 

Week commencing Sunday, 11th February 2018 
 

Saturday 10th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Sheila Dillon RIP (B B D) 6th Sunday 
of Ordinary Time Sunday 11th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Monday 12th   9.30 a.m. Hassop A Daws & Family Int. Feria 

Tuesday 13th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Deacon John  Holy Souls Feria 
 

Wednesday 
 

14th 
10.00 a.m. 
  6.15 p.m. 

Hassop 
Bakewell 

Donor’s Ints. (D McD) 
Fr  O’Sullivan CSSp (HD) 

 

Ash Wednesday 

Thursday 15th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Family Intention (B B D) Lenten Feria 

Friday 16th 11.30 a.m. Hassop  Ron Hickie RIP (M H) Lenten Feria 

Saturday 17th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Jesse Burns + Sheehy Fam 
 

1st Sunday of Lent 
Sunday 18th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

 

Ministries 17th/18th Feb Readers E. Ministers Welcomers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. M. Trend, H. Hoare N. Harney M. Trend 

Hassop 10.00 a.m. M. Hopkinson, A. Lancashire C&M Allsop T&M Martyn 

Counters 11th Feb: CABG                       18th Feb: TMM 
 

This Sunday the children go to parish rooms with the 

Catechists after the opening hymn and return at Offertory. 
Also, the Fair Trade table is available for your purchases. 
 

Ash Wednesday is upon us! It is a day of fasting & 

abstinence People of a certain age may not be obliged but 
it is always a healthy approach to Lent to make an effort 

and do something with a for mind and heart and body. 

Mass times as above with one Mass in both churches. Lent 
Jars are available and at the next Liturgy Committee 

meeting we will decide on the charity or charities to benefit 
from our Lent Jars donations. 
 

Next Friday  morning Mass will be offered for Ron Hickie 

who died recently in France. Some family members will 
attend and light refreshments will be available in the parish 

rooms. 
 

On Fridays of Lent we’ll have a short meditation on the Way of 
the Cross after 11.30am Mass as we have been doing in recent 
years. If some of you would like to pray the Way of the Cross at 
another time, please feel free to arrange time & church at your 
convenience and let us know for newsletter. We are, of course, 
encouraged to do other Lenten prayers & practices as well. 
 

February Diary: 
13th ABC meeting c/o David & Sue Clarke 
17-18th CAFOD envelopes distributed in our churches 
18th Rite of Election in the Cathedral (Yvette & David) 
19th CSSp meeting 
23rd Lent Family Fast Day for CAFOD (envelopes available 18th) 
24th Baptism in Hassop 
27th SVP meeting after morning Mass in Bakewell 
28th Meeting to discuss future of ABC c/o C Harrison 
 

BAKEWELL LENT GROUPS 
Please contact the leaders if you wish to attend. 
 

1. Thursday afternoons at 2.30pm from 22nd February at 
Peter & Juliet Peel’s home, 2, Granby Croft, 01629 813058.  
Following the York Course “On the Third Day” for 5 Thursdays.  
All welcome, but please check with Juliet each week. 
 

2. Bet Harrison's home 9, Wye Bank Grove 01629 812750 five 
week series following a study booklet by Elizabeth McQuoid 
entitled ‘The Amazing Cross’. Led by Ray Briddon 01629 
812617 Tuesday evenings from 20th February at 7.30 pm. 
 

3. Jane & Barry Carter 01629 815885 based on the film ‘The 
King’s Speech’. Thursdays at 7.30 pm from 15th February. 
Bible passages to be considered based on relationships in the film  
 

4. Six week course in the Newark at the Parish Church starting on 
Weds. 21st February at 12 noon followed by a soup lunch. 
 

 

Church & presbytery key holders: the Diocese now requires a 

list of people with keys plus their contact details. Fr Hugh has a 
list which should be updated. If you no longer use your key for 
our 2 churches + presbytery, please let him know and return. 
Some Parish Dates for 2018: Cliff College meeting – 10th 
March; First Reconciliation – 17th March with Fr David Pember 
CSSp; next Liturgy Committee mtg – 22nd March; Parish 
Reconciliation service at 11.30am – on 24th March; a Family 
Reconciliation gathering at 11.30am – on 31st March. Holy Week 
begins 25th March with Palm Sunday. 
Summer BBQ after Mass on 2nd June First Communions 24th 
June. Summer Fair 30th June in Hassop. Bishop’s visit 3–4th 
November with Confirmation 
PLEASE MAKE A NOTE OF THE ABOVE DATES NOW! 
 

The ABC questionnaire is still available. Please fill it in if 
you would like to offer a suggestion to the organisers. So 

far, no feedback received but there is a little time left. 
 

This weekend every parish in the Diocese is asked to undertake 
a financial review. Some parishes have speakers from the Finance 
Committee; some, the Parish Priest is doing it. In our parish, the 
Finance Committee decided simply to let you know that this 
review is expected. We depend on the good will and generous 
response of each person living out his/her vocation in the Church 
through this parish community. The important question behind 
the review is this: “Are you playing your part in the financial 
stability of the parish or are you leaving this to others to do on 
your behalf?” A personal reply/decision is needed. Of course, it is 
very appropriate that a huge “thank you” is offered to all those 
parishioners and parish friends who do share in the financial 
responsibilities of parish needs. Many, many thanks for all that 
you do for us through envelopes, Gift Aid, bank orders, weekly 
offerings, etc. 
 

At Thursday’s Deanery meeting, the Eucharistic 
Congress was an important part of the deliberations. To 

bring this down to a more local level, we are planning a 
Deanery Eucharistic celebration on Saturday afternoon, 

28th April. Everybody – everybody – is encouraged to 

support it. No easy, you say? Of course, it’s not easy – it 
never is but it is something special and calls for an effort. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Margaret Taberner, Patricia Turner, 
Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty, Rosaline Varnes, Mary Howlings and 
Bryan O’Connor. We remember parishioners and friends not 
mentioned here especially those who have recently had hospital 
appointments or are housebound. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Fr William 
O’Neill CSSp. and any others known to us.  

May their souls rest in peace. 


